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It's time we build with intention. Green buildings should be the norm not hastily 

erected cracker boxes that just benefit the developer. We need to require new 

construction to be climate friendly and energy efficient.  The apartment complex on 

canyon road in beaverton is a new heat island with no solar, no trees and a concrete 

disaster. We need better. 


